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It’s  been a packed full week at Southern Road with trips out to the library, sport competitions and a 

unique trip for some of Year 5 and Year 6 to the new Institute of Imagination based at the University 

of East London where they undertook some tasks involving Lego and coding!

The majority of after school clubs will continue with the same pupils till half term (creative club will be 

open to new pupils and a few new clubs will be starting). The Covid situation means we are restricting 

mixing where possible but after half term we hope to further open up some more clubs in particular 

for year 1 and Reception.

We have had a few parents asking about our kiddy tots club we used to run for parents and toddlers. 

The room this will be based in is nearly refurbished and (again the covid situation has delayed this 

slightly) but we hope to have it up and running at least once a week by February.

Once again thank you for your support during this difficult time. Please continue to test your children 

twice a week to help us reduce the transmission in the school and the local community. 

Have a safe and enjoyable  weekend

Mr MacGregor

@SouthernRoadPr https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/

https://www.facebook.com/southernroadprimary/


Safeguard question of the week

A big thank you and well done to 6MC for their entries this week. They came up 
with some excellent safety tips when cooking.
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How do you keep yourself safe when using public 
transport?
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Well done to 5PG and 6NA who had 99% attendance this 
week.
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